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2nd June 2015

For the attention of the Senate Inquiry into Wind Farms 2015.

Dear Richard,

My name is Crispin Trist and my submission has already been placed on the Senate 
website pertaining to Wind Farms. I understand it is number 251. 

 
 

 

Please find the letter attached. This contains information relating to my hearing tests back 
in 2013. Miss Anne Cass draws attention to infrasound and how some people can react to 
it. Dr. Dale Ford was the referring Doctor in Hamilton, South West Victoria. I live near the
 Cape Bridgewater Wind Farm. I have been spending alternating nights away from the 
property by driving to Port Fairy in an effort to get some rest. This is a journey of around 
an hour. We are working towards leaving the property at Cape Bridgewater. But this takes 
time. My family cannot sell the property as neighbouring properties have been for sale 
since the Wind Farm first started operating in 2008! 

Regards,

Crispin Trist

Cape Bridgewater

(Not Confidential)
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